THE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2
BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS, COUNTY OF MONMOUTH

Workshop — Minutes - September 2, 2021
Albert Neis called the workshop meeting of the Commissioners to order at
19:00.

In accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Albert Neis read the following
statement. “Adequate notice of this meeting has been provided in accordance with
the Open Meetings Act by the adoption of a schedule of meetings and notice
thereof being posted in the municipal building, being filed with the municipal clerk
and being transmitted to the Coaster and the Hub all within 48 hours prior to this
meeting. And posted on the website and held in accordance with an executive
order in relation to virtual meetings due to the pandemic.”

When the roll call was taken, it showed commissioners Charles Bell, Albert
Neis, Brendan Tobin, Peter Maclearie, and Mason Lewis at the meeting.

Albert Neis discussed moving forward with the Seagrave refurb for 477.
Richard Braslow reviewed the process of working with Seagrave. We will make a
fifty-thousand-dollar deposit for the parts tonight but will not change the contract.
Then they will pick up the truck in two weeks. They wanted to change the contract,
but Richard felt we should not change it since it was bid.

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Charles
Bell with the second by Brendan Tobin to adjourn at 19:04. All in favor.
Mason Lewis

Secretary
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